

Southern High

Re: Title IX Annual Report

1 message

Burns, David A. <david.burns@jefferson.kyschools.us>
To: "Johnston, Kathy" <kjohnston@khsaa.org>

Fri, Jun 13, 2014 at 7:35 AM

Ms, Johnston I am replying to your e mail concerning interest in Archery @ Southern HS which was indicated on the 2014 student survey,

I will announce at registration on August 7 & 8 we will be having a meeting on Wednesday August 20 @ 2:20 for any student interested in participating in Archery for the 2015-15 school year-I will also have this announcement read the 1 st 5 days of school and at lunch.

I will also announce a student/ parent mtg Tuesday August 26 @ 6:00 in the cafeteria, I will include these in our 2015 title ix committee notes and the T-3 report for 2015.

Sincerely David A. Burns AD

Sent from my iPhone

> On Jun 9, 2014, at 10:36 PM, "Johnston, Kathy" <kjohnston@khsaa.org> wrote:

> Hi David,

> In reviewing the Southern Annual report, there appears to be interest in archery (52) and fishing (68). The swimming interest was indicated on the T-3 form but not fishing or archery.

> In order to meet the standard of test 3, I ask you to please do the following:

- > a. indicate to me in an email that you will have two meetings in the fall to determine if their is real interest in archery and fishing
- > b. have those meetings after school; one for students and one for students and parents
- > c. make results of those meetings part of your committee meeting minutes
- > d. include dates of the meetings and results as part of the T-3 form on the 2015 Annual Report.
- > If you have any questions, please email me or call me at 859-494-2509.
- > Thanks!
- > Kathy Johnston
- > Title IX